
 

 
 
 

 
 

March 29, 2010 
 
 
Mr. Richard A. Davey, Jr. 
General Manager 
Mass Department of Transportation Authority 
10 Park Plaza – Suite 3910 
Boston, MA 02116 
 
Dear Mr. Davey: 
 
This letter is to confirm the Access Advisory Committee to the MBTA (AACT’s) 
invitation to you, and your acceptance to speak at our April 28, 2010 meeting. 
 
We would appreciate your addressing the issues outlined on AACT’s Agenda 
(see attached).    
 
The meeting will take place on the 2nd floor in conf. rm. 2, at the State 
Transportation Building in Boston from 1:00 to 3:00 pm. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please contact 
the AACT Coordinator, Janie Guion, at 617-973-7507. On behalf of AACT, I wish 
to thank you in advance for agreeing to speak at our meeting. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Ben Haynes 
AACT Chairman 
 
cc: AACT  
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